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Erica Krauss

From: donotreply@daytonfreight.com
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 12:24 PM
To: Logistics
Subject: Dayton Freight Lines Service Alert

 

Dear Dayton Freight Customer, 
 
Our Partner, Southeastern Freight Lines has reported the following 
restrictions for today due Winter Storm Gia. 
 
Closed:  
 
Fredericksburg, Virginia 
 
Limited Operations:  
 
Richmond, Roanoke, and Harrisonburg/Waynesboro, Virginia 
 
If you have freight moving to or from this region and have questions, 
please contact Dayton Freight Lines Corporate Customer Service at 
1.800.860.5102. As conditions change, all details will be posted on 
our website at www.daytonfreight.com. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dayton Freight Lines, Inc. 
6450 Poe Ave. 
Dayton, OH 45414 
800.860.5102 
 
Click [here] to unsubscribe. 

 


